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SEND Family Voice

We are keen to hear your
views and opinions about
the SEND services in Redcar
and Cleveland.  Please take
a moment to complete this
on the "Your Voice" section
of the website.  Good, bad
or indifferent we want to
hear from you!
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A monthly newsletter filled with news, information and events
for all things SEND in the Redcar & Cleveland area.

Your Voice

A monthly newsletter filled with news, information and events
for all things SEND in the Redcar & Cleveland area.

Support over the holidays 
With the upcoming 6 weeks holidays we wanted to remind parents and carers
that here at SEND Family Voice we will still be around to offer support.  The
Facebook page and group will be updated daily with events happening in the
area together with information posts. 

We will also be offering a virtual coffee drop in so please feel free to join us online
with a cuppa for a chat and a catch up. We know how lonely being a parent
carer can be and the 6 weeks holidays can also mean more isolation for parents
due to our children’s needs.  

We want to say we are always here! So please reach out to us via the Facebook
page or our website if you need some support or just want to chat to someone
who understands.   There are also plenty of support groups out there to help
including Contact, Carers Together, Mind plus many many more. 

You Said, We did!
We know that a lot of parents struggle to attend
our base in Grangetown due to its location, with
this is mind the forum have decided to move to
a more central location. We are moving into the
Civic Centre in Redcar. This will provide a more

central base for parents and carers and will
allow us to host a weekly drop in for parents to
come to our office with any issues they have or

to pop in for a cuppa. 

We will announce our moving in date soon and
will of course have an official opening day! 



News & Information 

PINS Update 

The PINS project is progressing nicely. Emma and Clare are meeting with the
schools involved to discuss the project further and how they can support
schools and families.  We are now hosting parent and carer coffee mornings to
provide more information about the project and the forum. We have detailed
below when we are visiting schools and times. We look forward to meeting  
parents and carers of children with a diagnosed SEND, those on the pathway for
assessment or if you have a concern about your child and their development.  

8th July - Nunthorpe Primary School at 9am
10th July - Errington Primary School at 9am
10th July - Handale Primary School at 9am
10th July - Skelton Primary School at 1.30pm
11th July - Ormesby Primary School at 9am
11th July - St Gabriel’s Primary School at 11.30am
11th July - Teesville Primary School at 9am
12th July - Galley Hill Primary School at 8.45am
12th July - Chaloner Prinary School at 1pm

15th July - Normanby Primary School at 9am
16th July - St Joseph’s Primary School at 8.45am
17th July - St Paulinus Primary School at 8.45am

If your child attends any of the schools listed above, please feel free to come along
to the coffee morning for a cuppa and chat. Please also feel free to bring along
other parents and carers from the school.  Free refreshments available at all
events.  There will also be information to take away about SEND Family Voice. 



News & Information cont 

Sen Services - 01642 204503

Camhs - 0300 013 2000

Shortbreaks Self referral - 01642 771247

Daisy Chain Family Support - 01642
531248 (Option 1)

Carers Together - 01642 488977 

Important Contact Numbers

HAF Summer Provider 
We are delighted to be joining HAF Bring It On to provide some SEND friendly

sessions for our families over the 6 weeks holidays. We are offering 3 sessions in
total, 2 at our base in Grangetown and 1 at Senses Wellbeing CIC at Skelton.  We
have provided more details below. if you have any questions about the provision
please contact us. If you would like to attend but transport is an issue please also

drop us a message. 



Events

SEND Family Drop In 
A great opportunity to meet professionals
and service providers to see what is
available for families in Redcar and
Cleveland over the summer holidays and
beyond. 

Please feel free to drop by and say hello 

Upcoming SEND Family Voice Events  
We have some exciting upcoming events planned from September onwards. All
details will be posted on our Facebook Page and Group over the next few weeks.

We have detailed below some of the upcoming events 

🟢 SENDIASS Information Event
🟢 Understanding Sensory Differences hosted by Contact 

🟢 IPSEA - Introduction to SEND Law 
🟢 Understanding Autistic Overload, Burnout and Meltdown hosted by Contact

🟢 SensoryWorx Information Session 
🟢 Makaton Classes 

🟢 Social Prescribing Service
🟢 Oral Healthcare Event



 Events cont



SEN Sessions

In and around the Redcar and Cleveland area. 


